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Announcements

The Toxicology Section of the American Academy of Forensic Sciences announces the
appointment of Dr. James Garriott as the director of the Toxicology Placement Service.
This will be a voluntary service providing employee-employer contact in the field of toxi-
cology. Dr. Garriott has replaced Dr. Morton F. Mason as director of the service. The
service will provide on a confidential basis the curriculum vitae of prospective applicants
to employers registered with the office and will (1) maintain a list of applicants who are
seeking employment in toxicology, (2) maintain a list of employment opportunities, (3)
provide regular contact for potential employees and employers, and (4) provide counsel
and personal interviews to both the prospective applicants and employers at the Academy
meeting.

Both employees and employers are encouraged to register their names and, for employers,
their vacancies, with Dr. Garriott. This service is entirely free to both applicants and em-
ployers. Its success depends on your cooperation. Address all inquiries to:

James Garriott, Ph.D.
Director, Toxicology Placement Service
Institute of Forensic Sciences
P.O. Box 35728
Dallas, Tex. 75235
(Phone: Office: 214/638-1131)

Now Available

Registry of Human Toxicology, 1978 edition
A publication of the Toxicology Section, American Academy of Forensic Sciences
$2.00 American Academy of Forensic Sciences members
$3.00 Non-members
Send orders to:

Forensic Sciences Foundation
11400 Rockville Pike, Suite 515
Rockville, Md. 20852

National Technical Information Service

Individual copies of papers published after 1 Jan. 1977 in the Journal of Forensic
Sciences are available from the National Technical Information Service, U.S. Department
of Commerce, Washington, D.C. 20004.
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